Sent: 25/09/2023 9:18:11 PM
Subject: 11 Boola Place, Cromer - DA number (DA2023/1237)

Hello

| am writing to submit my support to this proposal.

This development will be great for the cricket community on the northern beaches and it is a much needed facility.

Kind regards,

Michael Visser

Sent from my iPhone



